Dear Customers,

We would like to make an announcement that there will be @ Small price increase

from July 15t 2018.

This price increase is necessary for us to keep up with the increasing minimum wage and
overhead expenses.

Your loyalty and business is greatly appreciated, and we thank you for your understanding.

Please check our website for more details. Tsubakihair.com

--- Management ---
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